
 

 

 

In English we have written our own versions of the story ‘Lost in the Toy Museum’ using 
our learning about toys from the past to help us.  In Maths we have been learning about 
the measures of time; seconds, minutes and hours. In teams we enjoyed setting each other 1 minute 
challenges. We continued our learning about Easter in RE and this week focused on the last supper 
We had bread and squash to help us act out the 
events when Jesus shared the bread and wine 
with his disciples and handed Judas the bread! In 
Art this term we are learning about printing. We 
have already looked into our artist Peter Thorpe 
and have explored printing with different 
materials; cork, plastic and sponge. This week we 
investigated rubbing using wax crayons to create 
prints.   

 

RE – the Last Supper 

 

Key dates:  

Monday 31st March @2.45pm – project outcome and journal share 

 

Recently there has been a lot of unnamed jumpers (PE and uniform) in Ruby class. At the 
end of each day I do try to help the children match up any stray jumpers but any unnamed 
items are put in lost property at the end of the week. Please ensure your child’s jumpers are 
named as some stickers/pen names are beginning to wear making the task of ensuring the 
children have their belongings that little bit trickier.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will looking at rules for games and the 
features of rules/instructions. 
 
In Maths we will continue learning half past times 
and introduce sequencing vocabulary. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics books  
 
Mathletics tasks – hour times and tell the time to 
half hour 


